CITY OF WILLARD
BOARD OF ALDERMEN
REGULAR MEETING
February 27, 2023
7:00 p.m.

No meeting was held due to the lack of a quorum of Aldetmen.

Discussion was made about when to call a Special Session of the Boatd of Aldermen due to the lack
of a quorum at the last two meetings. Those present stated they would be available Thursday. A
Special Session has been called for Thursday, March 2, 2023.
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Dona Slatet, City Clerk
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